
 

 
 

School:  Rendell Park Elementary School  Meeting Date: October 6, 2023 

Total Number of Persons in Attendance: 16 

 

Next Meeting Date:  November 10, 2023 

 

 

Principal:  Sheldon Gallagher SCC Chairperson and Vice 

Chairperson: Heidi Fiedler and 

_            Sarah Gourlie        

SCC Secretary:   

Kelly Nohnychuk 
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Others in Attendance:   

Jill Kelly, Delia Davis, Kim Doyle, Christy Rascher, Cheryl Trimble 
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 Principals Report 

Thank you SCC for the donation to the playground. 

Recess has gone back to being all students out at the same time. 

Highest enrollment to date at 497 students for the 2023-24 school year. 

This will be the last year that Rendell Park will be kindergarten – grade 6.  Next school year will 

be kindergarten -grade 5.  Therefore they will be giving the current fifth grade students a “grade 

6” experience.  Grade 5 and 6 farewells will be separate as well as awards. 

 

 

SCC Special Events 

October:  
Halloween costume prizes?  Probably not. 
Costume Dance?  Probably not. 
November: 
Food Drive for Breakfast/Lunch Program. 
School Dance?  Maybe. 
December: 
Class gifts.  $20 per classroom = $600.  These will be directly ordered via one group 
order from Amazon.  Motion by Erin Tobin, Second by Amy Pierce, all in favor.  Motion 
passed. 
Free Cookies and Hot Chocolate for all students.  Approximately $200.  Motion by Kim 
Doyle, second by Megan Doering 

January  
? 

February: 
Carnival Volunteers 

March: 
Healthy living Week 

April: 
Staff Appreciation Lunch 

May 

Track and Field Canteen 
 

 

Fundraising 

Fundraising Goals: 
 Educational Programming.  Should we continue to fund?  Kim Doyle motions 

YES, second by Amy Pierce, all in favour, motion passed to continue funding 
educational programming.  

 Equipment for staff/students 
 School enhancements  
 Event supplies (example dances, track and field) 

Fundraising Ideas 

 Moms Pantry ? (successful in the past).  Maybe in February, to be discussed 
again at future meetings. 
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Hot lunch 
September 29, 2023 - Cedar Kabob (Gr. 1-6 & RK1) 
October 6, 2023 - Quizno’s (Gr. 1-6 & RK2/3) 
October 10, 2023 - Booster Juice (to be delivered for morning snack) (Gr. 1-6 & RK2/3) 
October 13, 2023 - Papa John’s / Panago Pizza (Gluten/Dairy Free ONLY) (Gr. 1-6 & 
RK1)  
October 20, 2023 - Taco Time (Gr. 1-6 & RK2/3)  
October 27, 2023 - Subway (Gr. 1-6 & RK1) 
November 3, 2023 - Dominos / Panago Pizza (Gluten/Dairy Free ONLY)  (Gr. 1-6 & 
RK2/3) 
November 9, 2023 - Quiznos (Gr. 1-6 & RK2/3) 
November 20, 2023 - Booster Juice (to be delivered for morning snack) (Gr. 1-6 & RK1) 
November 24, 2023 - Opa! (Gr. 1-6 & RK2/3)   
December 1, 2023 - Taco Time (Gr. 1-6 ONLY) 
December 8, 2023 - Edo Japan (Gr. 1-6 & RK1) 
December 15, 2023 - Papa John’s / Panago Pizza (Gluten/Dairy Free ONLY) (Gr. 1-6 & 
R2/3)  
December 22, 2023 - Cedar Kabob   (Gr. 1-6 & RK1) 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Educational Programming Fund 

How many Classrooms?  Mr. Gallager to confirm. 

Amount of funds being provided to each classroom? $100  

Deadline and Guidelines? See below. 

What is the Educational Programming Fund: 
This school year we will support your classroom with a $100 budget. 
This year we will require an educational element for approval.  
Please read all of the guidelines as they have been updated for the current school year.  
Guidelines are as follows: 

 Funding can be used in individual classrooms or combined with other classes.  

 All requests must be submitted by the 10th of each month to allow for review at the monthly SCC meeting if not submitted 
prior to the meeting you may have to wait for the following month to be approved. (Please note we do not have a meeting 
in December so the deadline would be November 10 if you require funds for December.)  

 Once approved, method of purchase for the materials may be discussed with Laura Ehle.   

 Last day we will be accepting requests will be May 15, 2024 - This date will be held firm for the 2023/2024 school year, so 
please ensure you apply prior to the deadline so you don't miss out.   

We look forward to your submissions and thank you for all that you have done for our students.  

 

 

Next SCC meetings:  

November 10, 2023 
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Comments:  

Members at large will now be termed Representative Members. 

Mr. Gallager will speak to Mr. Colter regarding printed yearbooks.  If there is enough interest, 

they can be offered. 

Mr. Gallager to investigate bussing, allowing students to take more than one bus.  Example: 

going to school from home, leaving school to after school care. 


